
 

 

 
 

 

 

20th June 2022 

 

Jack Turner 

Department of Planning and Environment 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

 

Subject: Condition A25 – amendment of Planning Agreement timeframe 

 

 

Dear Jack, 

 

This is a request to amend the date by which Cessnock City Council and Snowy Hydro are 

to enter a Planning Agreement, with regards to the Hunter Power Project (Kurri Kurri Gas-

Fired Power Station) development, as required by condition A25 of Infrastructure Approval 

application number SSI-12590060.  

 

Negotiations with Council have been positive and are progressing well, however, further time 

to that provided for in condition A25 is needed to complete the processes required by both 

parties to put in place a Planning Agreement. This includes elected Council endorsement 

and a public exhibition period. Please refer to the appended email from Karen Forsyth 

(Senior Infrastructure Contributions Planner, Cessnock Council) to Angela Felton (Hunter 

Project Community Liaison Manager). 

 

A25 provides for an “other timeframe agreed by the Secretary”. As such, it’s requested that 

the timeframe for Cessnock Council and Snowy Hydro to enter into a Planning Agreement 

be amended to ‘by December 2022’. 

 

Please get in touch with myself on 0409 840 165 or ian.smith@snowyhydro.com.au for any 

questions or clarifications. 

 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ian Smith 

Hunter Power Project 
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20/06/2022, 14:19 Snowy Hydro Limited Mail - RE: FW: Snowy Hydro Planning Agreement
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From: Karen Forsyth <Karen.Forsyth@cessnock.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 20 June 2022 12:20 PM 
To: 'angela.felton@snowyhydro.com.au' <angela.felton@snowyhydro.com.au> 
Subject: Snowy Hydro Planning Agreement

 

Hi Angela

 

Further to meeting today I advise that Council and Snowy Hydro have been negotiating the terms of the Planning
Agreement since October 2021. In particular how the monetary contribution is to be expended by Council.  It
appears that Council and Snowy Hydro have come to an agreement and Council is awaiting final approval by
Snowy Hydro and a letter of offer together with the draft planning agreement which will be prepared by Snowy
Hydro.

 

We anticipate that final approval and execution of the Planning Agreement will take place by December this year.

 

Regards

Karen

 

Karen Forsyth

Senior Infrastructure Contributions Planner

62-78 Vincent St | PO Box 152 | Cessnock NSW 2325

p 02 4993 4101 www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au  

Integrity, Respect, Teamwork, Accountability and Excellence

 

 
Note:

This message is for the named person's use only.  It may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged
information.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission.  If you receive this message
in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and
notify the sender.  You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this
message if you are not the intended recipient. THIS COMPANY NAME and any of its subsidiaries each reserve
the right to monitor all e-mail communications through its networks.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states
otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such entity.

 

Thank You.
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